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Discontinuation of GN Series HMI Displays  
PDN.PGACBD228.08.13.2014 08/13/14 

Effective Date: September 1st, 2014 

Last Time Buy Date: August  15th, 2014 

Last Time Ship Date: August  30th, 2014 

Discontinuation Details: Due to the unexpected and sudden discontinuation of a 
critical component (MicroClient IIA) for the GN Series 
HMI, Panasonic can no longer offer any of the models in 
this series.  No replacement is available at this time.  For 
further details, please contact William Nieves, Product 
Manager, at 201-348-7509 or 
william.nieves@us.panasonic.com 

Suggested Replacement: No direct replacement 

Affected Part Numbers: See attachment 

Datasheets:  

Notes:  
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